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Dated: May 6th 2019  

 

MEDIA INVITATION 
 

 

The Honourable Fitzgerald E. Hinds M.P., Minister in the Ministry of the Attorney General and of 

Legal Affairs cordially invites members of the media to attend a Public Consultation on the 

Decriminalization of Marijuana on Wednesday 8th May, 2019 from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m., San Fernando 

City Hall, Harris Promenade, San Fernando.  For additional information please feel free to contact 

Ms. Asha Claxton, Communications Manager at 778-1260. All are asked to attend. 
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